MEMORANDUM 
TO:

City Commission
CC:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager


Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager


Louise Stilson, City Clerk
FROM:
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney
DATE:

August 17, 2011
RE:
Adopt a proposed Resolution in support of a one (1) year extension of the Agreement with Broward County in its Waterway Assistance Application to the Florida Inland Navigation District for the dredging of the Dania Cut-Off Canal.

 

______________________________________________________________________________
On March 23, 2010 the City Commission approved Resolution No. 2010-044 authorizing an Agreement between the City and Broward County (the “County”) to provide for shared funding of the match cost for the dredging of the Dania Cut-off Canal from east of the US 1 Bridge to the beginning of the Canal at Port Everglades (the “Project”).  The Project was undertaken by the Florida Inland Navigation District (“FIND”) to be funded 75% by FIND with a 25% match.  The City agreed to match Broward County to fund the 25% match (12.5% each).  The proposed amendment will not change the previously budgeted match amount.

The approved Agreement was executed on May 18, 2010 and the Project has been progressing, however, FIND is not scheduled to complete the Project within the original term of the Agreement and an amendment to the original Agreement with Broward County is necessary to provide for the completion of the Project. 

The attached resolution will propose and acknowledge the City’s intention to enter into an amendment to the Agreement with Broward County which will extend the term of the Agreement for a period of one (1) year, until September 20, 2012.
Attachment:  Proposed Resolution 

